
          August 2020 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Taree Christian College’s core business is to educate your child. We are simplifying our business model and have 
decided to partner with ‘Edstart’, a specialized financial provider for schools to make it easy for you to manage 
fee payments. You can smooth out your fees evenly across the college year into weekly, fortnightly, monthly or 
quarterly instalments. 
 
Direct debit arrangements with TCC will only be available for entire term or annual payments. 
 
Edstart payment plans fund current tuition fees as well as amounts in arrears. You can also use a credit card to 
pay your fees via Edstart.  
 
There are two Edstart options (see link attached brochure below): 
  
Edstart Pay - Payment plans over 12 months. We are encouraging all families who pay by Direct Debit to join 
Edstart Pay as soon as possible (unless you pay for the entire term or annual payments). All new families  
commencing July 2020 are required to set up fee payments through Edstart.  
The College will pay the service fee, allowing families to pay fees with no additional charge. 
 
Families can apply online at this link without the need to complete a full credit application, with an easy 3 step 
process: 
 

1. Enter name, address and contact details. 
2. Nominate your BSB and account details, preferred payment cycle and upload your latest College invoice. 
3. An agreement will be automatically generated. 

 
Edstart Extend - Payments can be extended for up to 5 years after your child/children graduate.  
 
Please note: All current payment plans with the College will be required to be cancelled after you have set up your 
account with Edstart. 
 
To apply, follow this link. It is important you use the supplied link in this letter - if you don’t use this link, your 
application may not be accepted. Once an application is completed through their fee calculator, Edstart will  
contact you to finalise the set-up of your account. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Edstart on 1300 139 445 or chat with their team at 
contact@edstart.com.au . Alternatively, you can contact Melissa Thornhill fees@tareeccs.nsw.edu.au for a  
confidential discussion.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Andrew Kent 
Business Manager 
Please note, in providing information about Edstart, we do not provide any recommendations, brokering or advice services. We do not receive referral fees, commissions or other 
remuneration from Edstart.  
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